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St. Charles, IL  60174 
Phone:  331-228-4873 
Fax: 331-228-4891 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 27, 2014 
 
Mr. Peter Norton, Manager 
Culver’s Restaurant 
4068 E. Main Street 
St. Charles, IL  60174 
 
Dear Mr. Norton, 
 
 
The Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Executive Advisory Board has accepted your generous 
donation of $150 on January 29, 2014.  I wish to express our gratitude for your contribution to our 
organization and to provide working opportunities for our students.  Gifts like your enable us to provide 
materials at no cost for students to help them succeed and participate in the community, increase their 
social interactions, and gain in self-confidence and strength.  We truly appreciate your thoughtfulness in 
providing the donation. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Carla Cumblad, Ed.D. 
Executive Director 
 


